
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION 
THE GORE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

FROM PATTERSON SIDE ROAD TO HIGHWAY 9 
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY 

 
The Study 

The Region of Peel has completed a 
Schedule B Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) for the rehabilitation of 
The Gore Road from approximately 25m 
north of Patterson Side Road to Highway 9 
in the Town of Caledon. 
 
The Class EA determined that the preferred 
alternative is a two-lane full reconstruction 
of The Gore Road. This alternative provides 
the opportunity to improve the condition of 
the road base and address the deteriorating 
pavement condition as well as providing an 
opportunity to improve the 
vertical/horizontal alignment and shoulder 
areas and drainage. 
 
 
 
Project File Report 

A Project File Report (PFR) documenting the study for this Class EA is available for review beginning November 12, 2013 for 
thirty (30) calendar days on the Region of Peel website 
(http://www.peelregion.ca/pw/transportation/environ-assess/the-gore-rd.htm) and at the following locations:  
 

Region of Peel   Caledon Town Hall 
Clerk’s Department   6311 Old Church Road 

10 Peel Centre Drive   Caledon 
Suite A, 5

th
 Floor   Mon. to Fri, - 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Brampton     
Mon. to Fri, - 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 
 
 
Comments 

Should you have any concerns with this project please provide written comments to Sally Rook at the address below within 
the review period of November 12, 2013 to December 12, 2013. 
 
If concerns arise regarding this project, which cannot be resolved in discussion with the Region of Peel, a request can be 
made to the Minister of Environment that the project comply with Part II of the Environmental Assessment Act (referred to as 
a Part II Order).  Part II of the Environmental Assessment Act addresses individual environmental assessments.  The 
request must be received by the Minister within the thirty (30) calendar day review period at the address below: 

 
The Honourable Jim Bradley 
Minister of the Environment 

77 Wellesley Street West 
11

th
 Floor, Ferguson Block 

Toronto, ON  M7A 2T5 
 
A copy of the request must also be sent to Sally Rook at the Region of Peel.  If there is no request received by December 
12, 2013, the Region plans to proceed with the detailed design and reconstruction of The Gore Road as outlined in the 
project file. 
 
Sally Rook, C.Tech. PMP 

Project Manager 
The Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4

th
 Floor 

Brampton, ON  L6T 4B9 
Tel: 905-791-7800 Ext. 7842 / 800-919-7800 
Fax: 905-791-1442 
E-Mail: Sally.Rook@peelregion.ca 
 

 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
This Notice first issued on November 12, 2013. 


